

Dear colleagues,
Welcome back for la dernière ligne droite !
As we ourselves are just waking up to reality, we’ll make this short.
We have two great interactive teaching sessions planned for this Wednesday.
Wed. April 12 in C-103:
[bookmark: _GoBack]13h30-15h30 - Interactive language teaching with technology, facilitated by Shona Whyte, University of Nice. BRING your laptop if you have one; we will supply a few.
16h00-18h00 - Interactive science teaching, facilitated by Eric Pallant, Allegheny College.
Both Shona and Eric are dynamic and accomplished faculty members who have been experimenting with interactive teaching for years. We hope you can join us for one or both of these sessions.
Also note that our last TLC Lunch of the year is Friday, Apr. 21 in C-102 (12-15-1:15). Please join us for a recap of conversations this year and to think about priorities for next year.
Have a good week!
Rebekah, Elena and Russell
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